
Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory 
Board Chairman and Rotarian Gil 
Allensworth shared information about the 
Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory 
Board, or CAB, as it is more commonly 
known.
Mr. Allensworth explained that the 
CAB is composed entirely of citizen 
volunteers from the area that surround 
the Department of Energy’s Savannah 
River Site. While SRS is known for its 
highly skilled and technical workforce, 
it was explained that the members of 
the CAB are not scientific experts, but 
rather, concerned citizens who want 
to better understand the complexities 
of SRS including its economic impacts 
to our community, environmental 
impacts, projected future as well as 

groundbreaking science.
 
Allensworth shared that the CAB is 
concerned about the future of the 
environmental cleanup due to budgetary 
concerns. The CAB recently sent a 
recommendation to DOE urging an 
aggressive plan to educate politicians, 
community stakeholders and the 
community at large about a pension 
deficit that DOE is going to have to fund 
for the foreseeable future. As explained, 
the funding of the SRS pension 
could displace up to 20% of the SRS 
environmental management operating 
budget so to insure the pension remains 
solvent.
 
The CAB is also paying close attention 
to the 2019 SRS Budget. In 2018, SRS 
received less than its budget request 
from Congress, while other DOE sites 
received significantly more than what 
those sites requested. In the House 
and Senate 2019 budgets, SRS again 
received less than requested (-7.5%) 
while other sited received considerably 
more (14.5% or higher) than requested.
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CLUB SERVICE 

4-Way Test—
6/4 	 Jerry Hughson
6/11	  Karen Poteat
6/18	  Bob Byrne
6/25 	 Karen Poteat

June Greeters - Katrina Kulik, 
		  Jamie Mothkovich

June Invocation- 	 Billy Benton

GUESTS		

Narinder Malik		  Gil Allensworth
Doug Howard		  Gil Allensworth
Tom French		  Gil Allensworth
Dan Kaminski		  Gil Allensworth
Betty Cook 		  Gil Allensworth
James Tanner		  Gil Allensworth
Faderica Staton		 Gil Allensworth
Chelsea Gibson		 Gil Allensworth
Greg Murray		  Gil Allensworth
Robert Smit		  Gil Allensworth
Kristin Huber		  Teresa Hass
Colin Dunmast		  Rhonda Overby
Haley Knight		  Van Smith
Bob Ericson		  Kitty Yundt
Chichi Peak		  Floyd Peak
			 

 Margarita Make-Ups 
Main House Bar at Rose Hill

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

June 27th
Remember to turn-in your Make-up 

to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!
 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

Weekly Witticism
Fish and visitors stink after 

three days. 
Ben Franklin



PROGRAM TODAY 

Club Business

FUTURE PROGRAMS 

June 25 John McMichael: End of Year 
Assembly

BIRTHDAYS
Ron Wheeler			  18 June

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES
Sharon Rodgers	 06/23/08
Clay Killian			   06/24/02	
	

Allen Brodie

Classification: 
Developer - Real Estate 
ERA Real Estate One

Date of  Induction: 06/02/2008

Denis Brosnan

Classification: 
Historical Preservation

Date of  Induction: 01/08/2018

There  are members of our club who would 
attend more regularly if they had someone 

willing to provide transportation. If you either 
need transportation  to attend meetings or 

are able to provide transportation, please let 
Rachel know and she will pass the informa-

tion on to the appropriate committee.

Rotarians, families and friends, just a reminder that next 
Monday, we will again be taking sign-ups for Rotary at the 
Ballpark, being held on Wednesday, August 1st a 7:05 
P.M. at SRP Park in North Augusta. The cost is $10.00 
per ticket. This event is being actively marketed to over 
14 Rotary Clubs in 4 Rotary Districts in both South Caro-
lina and Georgia. So far over 140 tickets out of 200 have 
been sold with final numbers still waiting from several of 
the clubs, including ours. We have a soft hold on some 
additional seats as we expect with your support and help 
we may go over the initial 200. I am asking you earnestly 
to sign up on Monday if you have any intention of going. 
I hope to be able to get back to the Green Jackets with 
a final number of tickets we will need by the end of next 
week. Questions:  call Richard Garcia at (803) 215-8404 
or email him at garcia303558@bellsouth.net.


